


 
Dear Ministry Partner,

Your Options Medical celebrates its 30th anniversary this year.

In August of 1991, A Woman's Concern, Inc. was founded in Boston to reach women facing an unplanned pregnancy in order to help them choose life for their baby. Thirty years later, our name has changed to Your Options Medical, but our mission has remained the same. 

Over thirty years of ministry, we have remained committed to having the greatest possible impact in the lifesaving work of the pregnancy center. 

However, this 30-year legacy is not only a reflection of the diligence of Your Options Medical staff and volunteers, but is also a testament to the faithful support of our donors. Donors like you!

In the last three decades, together we have saved over 4,000 babies from being aborted in Massachusetts!

Over 4,000 people are alive today because you made it possible for us to support their moms and dads in a time of crisis, to encourage them to choose life for their babies - babies who are people living in this world today. 

Today, some of those babies are students, many are starting careers or businesses, while others are raising their own families, continuing a legacy of life.
 
Whether you have given to Your Options Medical for thirty years or thirty days, you are helping us reach more women and save more lives. Your gifts ensure that are doors remain open, that free life-saving services are provided, and babies are born.

But the fight is not over. 

Through the years, we have seen changes in Massachusetts that have made abortions easier to obtain. The Morning After Pill is now bought over the counter, the Abortion Pill can currently be purchased online and administered up to 11 weeks of pregnancy as an "at home abortion." Through the passing of the Roe Act, young teenagers are now able to obtain an abortion without parental consent.

The stakes are higher than ever in Massachusetts and the battle for life continues. 

As we approach the end of 2021 and celebrate all that God has done in saving over 4,000 lives through Your Options Medical in the last thirty years, we are asking for your help to raise an additional $30,000 before the year ends. 

In 2022, we want to continue to reach more women and save more people. 

Will you help us build this legacy over another thirty years?
 
Your gift today ensures that we can continue to offer lifesaving ultrasounds and support to women and couples in need of our services.

Thank you for supporting the cause of LIFE through Your Options Medical as we celebrate 30 YEARS reaching women and saving lives! 



Warmest Regards, 
 
 
 
Teresa Larkin, Executive Director
teresalarkin@awcprc.org

Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy, Healthy New Year!

